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August 30th 
11:30-1:00 pm 



 
 
 
CO2 Racing 
 
7B had a blast building and racing their CO2 race cars this month! Our top four fastest cars 
belonged to Cate L., Aiden F., Savina E., and August W. Way to go! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Home Ec 

 
Kaylayna, Mairin and Kiara won our Senior Home 
Ec Grilled Cheese Cook-Off on June 13 with their 
Grilled Chicken and Pesto Grilled Cheese. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Lost & Found 
 
We have many items in lost & found both in elementary and high 
school. Please have your students check for their items. Anything 
left will be donated at the end of June. Thank you 
 
 
                       

DATES TO NOTE 
 
AUG. 30 
SEPT. 2 

SCC MEET & GREET SCHOOL BBQ 11:30-1:00 PM 
LABOUR DAY -NO CLASSES 

SEPT. 3  FIRST DAY OF CLASSES – 2024/25 SCHOOL YEAR 
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BUSING 2024-25 
 
Please complete the online application form for transportation services for the 2024-2025 school year: 
- if your child is new to PSSD 
- if your child is transferring schools 
- if you have or will be moving 
  
To guarantee services for September 3, 2024, applications must be received by June 30, 2024. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Transportation Services at 306-374-2496 or via email 
at: busing@spiritsd.ca 
  
Online application: BusPlanner Workflow (mybusplanner.ca) 
 

 
 
 

 

mailto:busing@spiritsd.ca
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpspt.mybusplanner.ca%2FWorkflow%2FForms%2FCA_SK_PSPT%2FTransportationApplicationV2.aspx%3FFormVersionId%3D88e5e389-bf79-4acd-893f-3d16cf744b22&data=05%7C02%7Clora.cameron%40spiritsd.ca%7C1c604dbc4e61412c726b08dc8bba967a%7C84678ad8e2ee4640b1c10dea8ecd0c28%7C0%7C0%7C638538880750575391%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lHSpYCz%2FAjE8axcUCIA6imTbqxjEPx86%2Fux%2B8P9UE0I%3D&reserved=0


 
 
Dear Clavet Families, 
 
As the school year draws to a close, we want to take a moment to reflect on the incredible journey we've all 
been on together. This year has been filled with growth, learning, and countless memorable experiences. As 
we move into June, it's important to recognize and celebrate the diverse and vibrant community that makes 
our school so special. This month, we observe two significant events: Pride Month and National Indigenous 
People's Day. 
 
Celebrating Pride Month 
June is Pride Month, a time dedicated to honoring the 2SLGBTQIA+ community and 
their contributions to our society. Pride Month is a celebration of love, acceptance, 
and the freedom to be oneself. It commemorates the Stonewall Riots of 1969, 
which were a pivotal moment in the fight for 2SLGBTQIA+ rights.  
In our school and the Prairie Spirit School Division, celebrating Pride Month means 
fostering an environment where every student feels safe, respected, and valued 
for who they are. It’s an opportunity to educate our students about diversity, 
inclusion, and the importance of standing up against discrimination. We will be 
incorporating age-appropriate activities and discussions into our curriculum to help students understand 
the significance of Pride Month and the importance of being an ally to the 2SLGBTQIA+ community. 
 
Honoring National Indigenous People's Day 

 
June 21st is National Indigenous People's Day in Canada, a day to recognize and 
celebrate the rich cultures, traditions, and contributions of Indigenous peoples. This 
day is an opportunity to learn about and honor the history and heritage of First 
Nations, Inuit, and Métis peoples. 
In our school, we believe it is crucial to acknowledge and respect the unique cultures 
and histories of Indigenous peoples. Throughout the school year, we have been 

engaging students in various activities to educate them about Indigenous cultures, traditions, and the 
important role these communities have played and continue to play in our country's history. This includes 
art projects, cultural education, and integrating Indigenous perspectives into our lessons. 
 
Why These Celebrations Matter 
 
Celebrating Pride Month and National Indigenous People's Day in our school is about more than just 
marking dates on a calendar. It's about fostering a culture of understanding, respect, and inclusion. By 
celebrating these important events, we are teaching our students the value of diversity and the importance 
of standing up for the rights and dignity of all people. 
 
We encourage you to continue these conversations at home and to join us in celebrating the vibrant and 
diverse community that we are so proud to be a part of. Together, we can create a school environment 
where every student feels seen, heard, and celebrated. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and for helping us make our school a place where every student can 
thrive. 
 
Have a Great Summer! 
 
Nicole Tkachuk School Counselor 
 
 



 

Before & After School Program 
Thank you on behalf of my "RR" Before and After School Program for a great 
year.  It's time to start thinking about before and after school childcare for this 
school year.  I will be accepting registrations for the upcoming 2024-2025 school 
year.  Please contact me for a registration form or more info.  Space is limited so 
save your spot early. I can be reached by email at roadsiderhonda@sasktel.net 
or text my cell 306-260-6646.  Please share with anyone you know that might be 
in need of my program.  
 
Thank you!  
Rhonda Randall 
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